Rescheduling and refund arrangements
for “Now, 30"

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department today (November 28)
announced the rescheduling and refund arrangements for the concert "Now, 30",
which was originally scheduled for October 20. The rescheduled concert will
be held at 8pm on February 15 (Saturday) next year at the Concert Hall of the
Hong Kong Cultural Centre (HKCC).

Ticket holders of the postponed concert can attend the rescheduled
performance. Patrons who are unable to attend can keep their original intact
tickets with stubs and ask for refunds from tomorrow (November 29) to
December 20 (Friday) at the URBTIX Box Offices of the HKCC or Hong Kong City
Hall (from 10am to 9.30pm daily). Late applications will not be accepted.

Tickets for the rescheduled concert will be available from December 16
(Monday) at URBTIX. For programme enquiries and concessionary schemes, please
call 2268 7321 or visit
www. lcsd.gov.hk/CE/CulturalService/Programme/en/music/programs 838.html.
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